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Booking Your FCCP Chassis

FlexiVan Central Chassis Pool

Attention all FlexiVan Central Chassis Pool (FCCP) Customers:

Starting Thursday, September 17, 2020, all FCCP chassis bookings will need to be placed
on FlexiVan’s Pool Booking System, which will be located on FlexiVan.com. This new
dedicated platform will help to further facilitate all customer chassis bookings with the
FCCP.

If you are already registered with the UIIA, your account information will be automatically
transferred to the new FlexiVan Pool Booking System. Please use the login credentials we
send you via email to begin booking FCCP chassis on the new system.

If you are not yet registered with UIIA, please register here first. Your login credentials for
the new booking system will be provided to you once you have registered with the UlIA.
(*FlexiVan is an active chassis provider participant with the Uniform Intermodal Interchange and Facilities
Access Agreement. All motor carriers must be registered with the UIIA and have completed the UIIA
FlexiVan addendum and credit application before making bookings.)

Thank you for your patience as we transition the booking process for FCCP chassis and
please don't hesitate to contact our Customer Support team if you have any questions or
need assistance: Tel.# 1-866-88FLEXI | Support@FlexiVan.com

Sincerely,

FlexiVan

1-866-88FLEXI | support@flexivan.com
7320 E Butherus Dr, Scottsdale, AZ 85260
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